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            10th June 2022 

Dear parents/ carers, 

 

Here we are at the start of the final half term of the school year! 

I would like to start off with a huge thank you to the Henham Parish Council for the 

award presented to the school at the Henham Jubilee Celebrations, in recognition of 

the work undertaken by the school during the Covid lockdown. 

We are all so thrilled to have received it – thank you! 

 

Well done to the children from Years 3-6 this week who attended the Quad kids 

competition at JFan this week.  We didn’t finish in the top 3 this time, however, a 

huge well done to everyone who took part; a fantastic afternoon of good quality sport! 

 

Michael Rosen on Language and Play - Thursday 16th June 10-11 (ONLINE).  Michael Rosen is one of 

Britain’s best loved writers and performance poets for children and adults. 

In this session Michael will perform and discuss the importance of play and talk in language development in 

young children. 

The session is aimed at Parents, grandparents, carers, Early Years Professionals, and anyone who works with 

young children and is open to all. 

Places are free - to book a place and receive the link please email Essex.yearofreading@essex.gov.uk with 

Michael Rosen in the subject line.  

 

On the subject of reading, good luck with the PSA Readathon this month!  Here’s to a super final half term! 

With best wishes, 

Kim 

Kim Hall 

 

Headteacher  
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Dates for your diary this term: 

Year 6 Residential Wednesday 15th June – Friday 17th June 

Year 2 trip to Hedingham Castle Wednesday 15th June 

PSA Summer fete Saturday 2nd July 

Year 5/6 production  Wednesday 13th July 1.30pm and 5.30pm 

performances 

Parent Open Afternoon Tuesday 12th July, 3pm 

KS2 competitive sports afternoon (parents welcome) Wednesday 20th July 1.15 pm 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly  Thursday 21st July 9.30am 

Last day of the summer term Thursday 21st July 1pm - 1.15pm finish 
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